
From: Mahek Virani <invest@maheksv.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 2, 2022 3:37 PM 
To: Reid, John <jreid@dekalbcountyga.gov>; Bragg, Rachel L. <RLBragg@dekalbcountyga.gov>; Karam 
<develop@maheksv.com> 
Subject: Formal Withdrawal Request  
  
Hello,  
 
I would like to withdraw 8067 Rockbridge Rd Lithonia GA, from the rezoning application. I will still attend 
the next meeting. 
 
Please let me know if there is anything else I need to do.  
 
Best Regards, 
Mahek Virani  
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